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The Old Drift Feb 01 2020 On the banks of the Zambezi River, a few miles
from the majestic Victoria Falls, there was once a colonial settlement
called The Old Drift. Here begins the epic story of a small African nation,
told by a mysterious swarm-like chorus that calls itself man's greatest
nemesis. The tale? A playful panorama of history, fairytale, romance and
science fiction. The moral? To err is human.
The Global History of Paleopathology May 30 2022 The first comprehensive
global history of the discipline of paleopathology
Islands in the Sky Jan 14 2021 The technologically groundbreaking novel of
space exploration from the only science fiction author nominated for a Nobel
Peace Prize. Roy Malcolm has always been fascinated by space travel. And
when he wins a voyage to the Inner Space Station as a game show prize, he’s
sure it’s the trip of a lifetime. Before long, Roy is taken in by the young
crew—and shares their adventures and lives. One of Arthur C. Clarke’s
earliest novels, Islands in the Sky is particularly noteworthy for its
description of geostationary communications satellites. While this
technology was nonexistent during the writing of this book, it later became
commonplace—and Clarke is credited with the first practical descriptions of
such technology. This book is compelling not just as a fictional tale, but

as an example of the prescient power of Clarke’s vision. “[Clarke is] one of
the truly prophetic figures of the space age.” —The New Yorker
The Challenge of the Sea Aug 28 2019 The author writes of some of the
mysteries of the sea that are being questioned by man. He discusses the
geology, geography, and history of the oceans. The minerals, foods, and
other treasures to be discovered, the cycle of animal, plant, and fish life,
method of diving, exploring, the fishing, and some of the vessels used for
these purposes are covered.
The Sentinel Jun 26 2019 A collection of short stories by the author of
Childhood's End and 2001: A Space Odyssey showcases the author's
storytelling skills in such works as "The Sentinel," "Guardian Angel," "The
Songs of Distant Earth," and "Breaking Strain." Reprint.
Sunstorm Sep 02 2022 “Clarke and Baxter have mastered the art of saving the
world in blockbuster style.”—Entertainment Weekly Returned to the Earth of
2037 by the mysterious and powerful Firstborn, Bisesa Dutt is haunted by
memories of her five years spent on the strange alternate Earth called Mir,
a jigsaw-puzzle world made up of lands and people cut out of different eras
of Earth’s history. Why did the Firstborn create Mir? Why was Bisesa taken
there and then brought back just a day after her disappearance? Bisesa’s
questions are answered when scientists discover an unnatural anomaly in the
sun’s core—evidence of alien intervention more than two thousand years ago.
Now plans set in motion by inscrutable observers light-years away are coming
to fruition in a sunstorm designed to eradicate all life on Earth in a
bombardment of radiation. As the apocalypse looms, religious and political
differences on Earth threaten to undermine every countereffort. And all the
while, the Firstborn are watching. . . . Praise for Sunstorm “An absolute
must for science fiction fans.”—All Things Considered, NPR “Enthralling . .
. highly satisfying.”—The New York Times Book Review “Will keep readers
turning pages.”—Publishers Weekly
Arthur C. Clarke's Venus Prime Aug 09 2020 Bioengineered super-agent Sparta
investigates when Professor J. Q. R. Forster's expedition to one of the
moons of Jupiter uncovers an ancient alien world-ship from an unknown
civilization that hurtles through space toward a black hole and toward a
course that could determine the ultimate fate of Earth. Original.
From Strength to Strength Jul 20 2021 The roadmap for finding purpose,
meaning, and success as we age, from bestselling author, Harvard professor,
and the Atlantic's happiness columnist Arthur Brooks. Many of us assume that
the more successful we are, the less susceptible we become to the sense of
professional and social irrelevance that often accompanies aging. But the
truth is, the greater our achievements and our attachment to them, the more
we notice our decline, and the more painful it is when it occurs. What can
we do, starting now, to make our older years a time of happiness, purpose,
and yes, success? At the height of his career at the age of 50, Arthur
Brooks embarked on a seven-year journey to discover how to transform his
future from one of disappointment over waning abilities into an opportunity
for progress. From Strength to Strength is the result, a practical roadmap
for the rest of your life. Drawing on social science, philosophy, biography,
theology, and eastern wisdom, as well as dozens of interviews with everyday
men and women, Brooks shows us that true life success is well within our
reach. By refocusing on certain priorities and habits that anyone can learn,

such as deep wisdom, detachment from empty rewards, connection and service
to others, and spiritual progress, we can set ourselves up for increased
happiness. Read this book and you, too, can go from strength to strength.
Richter 10 Feb 24 2022 Political and environmental disasters come crashing
down in this earthquake sci-fi thriller co-written by the authors of 2001: A
Space Odyssey and Memories. When he was seven years old, Lewis Crane
survived the Los Angeles earthquake of 1994—but his parents did not. Haunted
by the tragedy, Crane has dedicated his life to protecting humanity from
similar disasters. Now he is a Nobel Prize–winning earthquake scientist who
perfected equipment sensitive enough to predict an earthquake strike down to
the minute. And he wants to go further. Crane has formed an organization to
explore the idea of stopping earthquakes entirely by fusing the Earth’s
tectonic plates together. But what effect will this have on the earth? And
as political unrest causes tremors of another kind, can Crane’s audacious
plan stop another major earthquake due to hit the United States? Co-written
by Hugo and Nebula Award–winning author Arthur C. Clarke and Philip K. Dick
Award–winning author Mike McQuay, the “two formidable SF talents converge
splendidly in this disaster thriller, which offers sleek action-adventure
writing, world-class tumult and a coherent near-future based on sound yet
innovative social and scientific speculation” (Publishers Weekly).
Time's Eye Oct 23 2021 “Wonderfully entertaining . . . a story that
engrosses you with its dramatized ideas about the nature of existence . . .
You won’t set the book down either to eat or sleep or work if you can help
it.”—Chicago Tribune In an instant, Earth is carved up in time and
reassembled like a huge jigsaw puzzle. Suddenly the world becomes a
patchwork of eras, from prehistory to 2037, each with its own indigenous
inhabitants. The explanation for this cataclysmic event may lie in the
ancient city of Babylon, where two groups of refugees from 2037—three
cosmonauts and three U.N. peacekeepers—have detected strange radio signals.
The peacekeepers find allies in nineteenthcentury British troops and in the
armies of Alexander the Great. The cosmonauts join forces with the Mongol
horde led by Genghis Khan. Both sides set out for Babylon, vowing to win the
race for knowledge—as a powerful and mysterious entity watches, waiting.
Praise for Time’s Eye “A rousing adventure.”—The New York Times Book Review
“By the end, when two of history’s most ambitious conquerors meet, we are so
thoroughly invested in the characters, we can’t wait for the
sequel.”—Entertainment Weekly (Editor’s Choice) “A fast and engaging
read.”—Rocky Mountain News
The Garden of Rama Dec 25 2021 In the spellbinding Arthur C. Clarke
tradition, here is an exhilarating adventure into the hearts of both the
Universe and mankind . . . By the twenty-third century Earth has already had
two encounters with massive, mysterious robotic spacecraft from beyond our
solar system—the incontestable proof of an alien technology that far exceeds
our own. Now three human cosmonauts are trapped aboard a labyrinthine Raman
vessel, where it will take all of their physical and mental resources to
survive. Only twelve years into their journey do these intrepid travelers
learn their destination and face their ultimate challenge: a rendezvous with
a Raman base—and the unseen architects of their galactic home. The
cosmonauts have given up family, friends, and possessions to live a new kind
of life. But the answers that await them at the Raman Node will require an

even greater sacrifice—if humanity is indeed ready to learn the aweinspiring truth.
2061 Dec 13 2020 Science fiction-roman.
A Fall of Moondust Oct 30 2019 A story of the future, about a specially
designed air vessel that sinks with its human cargo into a sea of dust in
one of the craters of the moon.
The SFWA Grand Masters: Volume 2 Mar 16 2021 Provides the short stories of
the authors who have received the prestigious Grand Master of Science
Fiction awards.
Arthur C. Clarke's Mysteries Jun 18 2021 Investigates the phenonema
featured in "Arthur C. Clarke's Mysterious World" and "Arthur C. Clarke's
World of Strange Powers," including time travel, sea monsters, and
accomplishments of ancient peoples.
The Best of Arthur C. Clarke, 1956-1972 Mar 04 2020
Arthur C. Clarke Oct 11 2020 A critical assessment of the novels and short
stories of Arthur C. Clarke, presented with a brief biographical sketch,
highlights his contributions to science fiction and his impact on literature
in general
Arthur C. Clarke's Venus Prime 2-Maelstrom Jun 30 2022 "[A] combination of
mystery and science fiction almost reaching the level of Isaac Asimov's
classic LIJE BALEY-Daneel Olivaw novels." -CHICAGO SUN TIMES The second
volume of the spectacular science fiction thriller evolving from the works
of Arthur C. Clarke, the grandmaster of science fiction. Her code name is
Sparta, whose beauty veils a mysterious past and abilities of superhuman
dimension; the product of advanced biotech engineering. When a team of
scientists is trapped in the gaseous inferno of Venus, Sparta must risk her
life to save them, unaware that her actions will help recover a mysterious
artifact: irrefutable evidence of life on another planet. This new edition
contains revised technical drawings and specifications.
2010 Nov 23 2021 Haywood Floyd, director of the original Discovery mission,
sets out to discover what happened to HAL 9000 and comes face to face with
something claiming to be Dave Bowman
Rama Revealed Nov 11 2020 On its mysterious voyage through interstellar
space, a massive alien starship carries its human passengers to the end of a
generations-long odyssey. But the great experiment designed by the Ramans
has failed, and Rama III has become a battleground. Fleeing a tyrant, a band
of humans ventures into the nether regions of the ship, where they encounter
an emerald-doomed lair ruled by the fabulously advanced octospiders. As the
octospiders lure the humans deeper into their domain, the humans must decide
whether the creatures are their allies of enemies. All the while, Rama III
continues its in-explorable journey towards the node, where the climax of
their voyage awaits the stunning revelation of the true identity of the
beings behind this glittering trek across the cosmos.
Firstborn Apr 04 2020 The Firstborn–the mysterious race of aliens who first
became known to science fiction fans as the builders of the iconic black
monolith in 2001: A Space Odyssey–have inhabited legendary master of science
fiction Sir Arthur C. Clarke’s writing for decades. With Time’s Eye and
Sunstorm, the first two books in their acclaimed Time Odyssey series, Clarke
and his brilliant co-author Stephen Baxter imagined a near-future in which
the Firstborn seek to stop the advance of human civilization by employing a

technology indistinguishable from magic. Their first act was the
Discontinuity, in which Earth was carved into sections from different eras
of history, restitched into a patchwork world, and renamed Mir. Mir’s
inhabitants included such notables as Alexander the Great, Genghis Khan, and
United Nations peacekeeper Bisesa Dutt. For reasons unknown to her, Bisesa
entered into communication with an alien artifact of inscrutable purpose and
godlike power–a power that eventually returned her to Earth. There, she
played an instrumental role in humanity’s race against time to stop a
doomsday event: a massive solar storm triggered by the alien Firstborn
designed to eradicate all life from the planet. That fate was averted at an
inconceivable price. Now, twenty-seven years later, the Firstborn are back.
This time, they are pulling no punches: They have sent a “quantum bomb.”
Speeding toward Earth, it is a device that human scientists can barely
comprehend, that cannot be stopped or destroyed–and one that will obliterate
Earth. Bisesa’s desperate quest for answers sends her first to Mars and then
to Mir, which is itself threatened with extinction. The end seems
inevitable. But as shocking new insights emerge into the nature of the
Firstborn and their chilling plans for mankind, an unexpected ally appears
from light-years away.
Space Odyssey Jun 06 2020 The definitive story of the making of 2001: A
Space Odyssey, acclaimed today as one of the greatest films ever made, and
of director Stanley Kubrick and writer Arthur C. Clarke—“a tremendous
explication of a tremendous film….Breathtaking” (The Washington Post). Fifty
years ago a strikingly original film had its premiere. Still acclaimed as
one of the most remarkable and important motion pictures ever made, 2001: A
Space Odyssey depicted the first contacts between humanity and
extraterrestrial intelligence. The movie was the product of a singular
collaboration between Stanley Kubrick and science fiction visionary Arthur
C. Clarke. Fresh off the success of his cold war satire Dr. Strangelove,
Kubrick wanted to make the first truly first-rate science fiction film.
Drawing from Clarke’s ideas and with one of the author’s short stories as
the initial inspiration, their bold vision benefited from pioneering special
effects that still look extraordinary today, even in an age of computergenerated images. In Space Odyssey, author, artist, and award-winning
filmmaker Michael Benson “delivers expert inside stuff” (San Francisco
Chronicle) from his extensive research of Kubrick’s and Clarke’s archives.
He has had the cooperation of Kubrick’s widow, Christiane, and interviewed
most of the key people still alive who worked on the film. Drawing also from
other previously unpublished interviews, Space Odyssey provides a 360-degree
view of the film from its genesis to its legacy, including many previously
untold stories. And it features dozens of photos from the making of the
film, most never previously published. “At last! The dense, intense,
detailed, and authoritative saga of the making of the greatest motion
picture I’ve ever seen…Michael Benson has done the Cosmos a great service”
(Academy Award-winning actor Tom Hanks).
Rendezvous With Rama Sep 09 2020 During the twenty-second century, a space
probe's investigation of a mysterious, cylindrical asteroid brings man into
contact with an extra-galactic civilization
Cradle May 06 2020 When the US Navy's new, state-of-the-art missile
disappears after its test launch, panic ensues - if it ends up anywhere near

civilians, the consequences could be massive. Where has it gone? What has
happened? Seemingly unconnected, journalist Carol Dawson is investigating
the unusual sightings of whales in Miami, which may or may not be linked to
the missing rocket. Armed with Oceanographic research equipment, Carol
charters a boat skippered by Nick Williams and Jefferson Troy and heads to
the Gulf of Mexico. What they find can barely be explained but could be
worth untold riches. While Carol, Nick and Jefferson attempt to uncover the
origin of the mysterious artefact they have discovered, they must dodge
treasure hunters, the government, and consider the origin of humanity
itself. Is this the First Contact? Or is it the last?
Arthur C. Clarke Mar 28 2022 Already renowned for his science fiction and
scientific nonfiction, Arthur C. Clarke became the world's most famous
science fiction writer after the success of 2001: A Space Odyssey. He then
produced novels like Rendezvous with Rama and The Fountains of Paradise that
many regard as his finest works. Gary Westfahl closely examines Clarke's
remarkable career, ranging from his forgotten juvenilia to the passages he
completed for a final novel, The Last Theorem. As Westfahl explains,
Clarke's science fiction offered original perspectives on subjects like new
inventions, space travel, humanity's destiny, alien encounters, the undersea
world, and religion. While not inclined to mysticism, Clarke necessarily
employed mystical language to describe the fantastic achievements of
advanced aliens and future humans. Westfahl also contradicts the common
perception that Clarke's characters were bland and underdeveloped, arguing
that these reticent, solitary individuals, who avoid conventional
relationships, represent his most significant prediction of the future, as
they embody the increasingly common lifestyle of people in the twenty-first
century.
Love Your Enemies Jul 08 2020 NATIONAL BESTSELLER To get ahead today, you
have to be a jerk, right? Divisive politicians. Screaming heads on
television. Angry campus activists. Twitter trolls. Today in America, there
is an “outrage industrial complex” that prospers by setting American against
American, creating a “culture of contempt”—the habit of seeing people who
disagree with us not as merely incorrect, but as worthless and defective.
Maybe, like more than nine out of ten Americans, you dislike it. But hey,
either you play along, or you’ll be left behind, right? Wrong. In Love Your
Enemies, social scientist and author of the #1 New York Times bestseller
From Strength to Strength Arthur C. Brooks shows that abuse and outrage are
not the right formula for lasting success. Brooks blends cutting-edge
behavioral research, ancient wisdom, and a decade of experience leading one
of America’s top policy think tanks in a work that offers a better way to
lead based on bridging divides and mending relationships. Brooks’
prescriptions are unconventional. To bring America together, we shouldn’t
try to agree more. There is no need for mushy moderation, because
disagreement is the secret to excellence. Civility and tolerance shouldn’t
be our goals, because they are hopelessly low standards. And our feelings
toward our foes are irrelevant; what matters is how we choose to act. Love
Your Enemies offers a clear strategy for victory for a new generation of
leaders. It is a rallying cry for people hoping for a new era of American
progress. Most of all, it is a roadmap to arrive at the happiness that comes
when we choose to love one another, despite our differences.

Childhood's End Jan 26 2022 In the Retro Hugo Award–nominated novel that
inspired the Syfy miniseries, alien invaders bring peace to Earth—at a grave
price: “A first-rate tour de force” (The New York Times). In the near
future, enormous silver spaceships appear without warning over mankind’s
largest cities. They belong to the Overlords, an alien race far superior to
humanity in technological development. Their purpose is to dominate Earth.
Their demands, however, are surprisingly benevolent: end war, poverty, and
cruelty. Their presence, rather than signaling the end of humanity, ushers
in a golden age . . . or so it seems. Without conflict, human culture and
progress stagnate. As the years pass, it becomes clear that the Overlords
have a hidden agenda for the evolution of the human race that may not be as
benevolent as it seems. “Frighteningly logical, believable, and grimly
prophetic . . . Clarke is a master.” —Los Angeles Times
Arthur C. Clarke Sep 21 2021 Portrays the life and career of Arthur C.
Clarke, including interviews with friends and colleagues and highlighting
his contributions to science fiction
3001 Oct 03 2022 The mysteries of the monoliths are revealed in this
inspired conclusion to the Hugo Award–winning Space Odyssey series—“there
are marvels aplenty” (The New York Times). On an ill-fated mission to
Jupiter in 2001, the mutinous supercomputer HAL sent crewmembers David
Bowman and Frank Poole into the frozen void of space. Bowman’s strange
transformation into a Star Child is traced through the novels 2010 and 2061.
But now, a thousand years after his death, Frank Poole is brought back to
life—and thrust into a world far more technically advanced than the one he
left behind. Poole discovers a world of human minds interfacing directly
with computers, genetically engineered dinosaur servants, and massive space
elevators built around the equator. He also discovers an impending threat to
humanity lurking within the enigmatic monoliths. To fight it, Poole must
join forces with Bowman and HAL, now fused into one corporeal
consciousness—and the only being with the power to thwart the monoliths’
mysterious creators. “3001 is not just a page-turner, plugged in to the
great icons of HAL and the monoliths, but a book of wisdom too, pithy and
provocative.” —New Scientist
Arthur C. Clarke's July 20, 2019 Apr 16 2021 A science fiction writer
offers a glimpse of life in the twenty-first century with a visit to a law
office run by computer, to baseball pitchers with bionic implants throwing
120-mph fastballs
Sermons of Arthur C. McGill Aug 21 2021 Throughout the 1960s and 1970s,
Arthur McGill had numerous opportunities to air his rich theological musings
outside of the classroom. We are now fortunate, some twenty-five years after
his death, to have seventeen sermons brought to us by the aid of his wife
Lucille McGill and editor David Cain (University of Mary Washington). These
homilies reveal the core themes that distinguish his theological writings:
relaxing in our neediness before God, participating in the death-to-life
pattern of self-expenditure, and rooting our hope in the unique power of
Christ. The collection culminates with what Cain notes as McGill's signature
sermon on The Good Samaritan, wherein we see that the reception of grace
always precedes the extension of grace. In addressing day-to-day issues such
as possessions, speech, loneliness, and anger, McGill is both prophetic and
pastoral. He does not hesitate to say that the wickedness of

Nineveh--alas!--is the wickedness of the United States. At the same time, he
brings a refreshing word with theological depth about human suffering and
the God who models ultimate vulnerability. This book is Theological
Fascinations, Volume One, marking the hope that further volumes might emerge
from the papers of Arthur C. McGill, evidencing the richness of his
theological fascinations.
2010 Aug 01 2022 To the spaceship Discovery, floating in the silent depths
of space since Dave Bowman passed through the alien 'Star Gate', comes
Heywood Floyd on a mission of recovery. What he finds near Jupiter is beyond
the imaginings of any mere human.
Arthur C. Clarke's Mysterious World Sep 29 2019
The Songs of Distant Earth Jan 02 2020 Earth refugees threaten a peaceful
space settlement in this influential novel from the Golden Age science
fiction author of 2001: A Space Odyssey. More than two thousand years in the
future, a small human colony thrives on the ocean paradise of Thalassa—sent
there centuries ago to continue the human race before Earth’s destruction.
Thalassa’s resources are vast—and the human colony has lived a bucolic life
there. But their existence is threatened when the spaceship Magellan arrives
on their world—carrying one million refugees from Earth, fleeing the dying
planet. Reputed to be Arthur C. Clarke’s favorite novel, The Songs of
Distant Earth addresses several fascinating scientific questions unresolved
in their time—including the question of why so few neutrinos from the sun
have been measured on Earth. In addition, Clarke presents an inventive
depiction of the use of vacuum energy to power spacecraft—and the technical
logistics of space travel near the speed of light. “Clarke’s simple, musical
style never falters in this sobering yet far from bleak commentary on
humanity’s longing for the stars. Highly recommended.” —Library Journal
The Collected Stories of Arthur C. Clarke Nov 04 2022 Introduces readers to
the author's shorter works, spanning his entire writing career, including
"The Nine Billion Names of God," "Nemesis," "The Sentinel," and "The Songs
of Distant Earth."
The Great Science Fiction Stories Dec 01 2019
The Space Trilogy Jul 28 2019 The omnibus edition of three classic and
inspirational Clarke tales ISLANDS IN THE SKY, first published in 1954, sees
Roy Malcolm winning a trip to the Inner Station, a space station rotating
500 miles from Earth. THE SANDS OF MARS, set in the 21st century, has a
group of pioneers struggling to change the face of this inhospitable planet.
In EARTHLIGHT, two centuries hence, man has colonised the planets and the
inhabitants of the Moon owe no allegiance to any nation on Earth - or to
Earth itself ... This omnibus edition of three of Arthur C. Clarke's early
novels shows the author of 2001: A SPACE ODYSSEY exploring space and time in
adventurous and thoughtful ways.
Arthur C. Clarke's Venus Prime 3 Feb 12 2021 ““[A] combination of mystery
and science fiction almost reaching the level of Isaac Asimov’s classic LIJE
BALEY—Daneel Olivaw novels.” —CHICAGO SUN TIMES The third volume in a series
of science-fiction thrillers evolving from the works of Arthur C. Clarke,
grandmaster of science fiction and author of 2001: A SPACE ODYSSEY. Her code
name is Sparta. Her beauty veils a mysterious past and abilities far
surpassing those of a normal human—the first product of advanced biotech
engineering. At long last, evidence of extraterrestrial life has been found:

a plaque discovered on the edge of the north polar icecap on Mars. And when
the theft of that alien artifact leads to two murders in the Labyrinth City,
Sparta must risk her life and her identity to solve the case. As the mystery
unravels, the investigation becomes a race across the stars to retrieve the
plaque, a quest which will ultimately uncover even more evidence than
Earth's scientists have ever discovered!
Rama II Apr 28 2022 In the sequel to "Rendezvous with Rama," a second Raman
spacecraft is discovered approaching Earth in 2196, an event of potentially
devastating consequences for humankind
Earthlight May 18 2021 This “marvelous lunar espionage thriller” by the
science fiction grandmaster and author of 2001: A Space Odyssey “packs
plenty of punch” (SFReviews.net). Two hundred years after landing on the
Moon, mankind has moved further out into the solar system. With permanent
settlements now established on the Moon, Venus, and Mars, the inhabitants of
these colonies have formed a political alliance called the Federation. On
the Moon, a government agent from Earth is tracking a suspected spy at a
prominent observatory. His mission is complicated by the rise in tensions
between Earth’s government and the Federation over access to rare heavy
metals. As the agent finds himself locked in a battle for life and death on
the eerie, lunar landscape, the larger conflict explodes across space,
leaving mankind’s future in doubt. First published in 1955, this suspensefilled space opera by the Science Fiction and Fantasy Hall of Fame inductee
was a significant forerunner of television hits like Star Trek and The
Expanse.
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